Regular Board Meeting
September 20, 2021

The regular meeting of the Maquoketa Valley Board of Education was called to order by President Donna Kunde at
5:30 p.m. in the High School Library in Delhi, lowa. All motions carried unanimously unless otherwise noted. Four
board members were present. There were eight staff and one visitor present. The agenda and consent items were
approved.

Third grade teacher, Heidi Hoeger, and fourth grade teacher, Kris Wilson, presented the Board with and overview
of the Eureka Math curriculum they currently use in their classrooms.

One open enrollment request out was approved.
The following personnel recommendations were approved:
Amanda Ludwig — employed as Middle School Paraprofessional
Mary Thuman — employed as Food Service in Delhi
Elizabeth Mueller — employed as Vocal Assistant
Trevor Arnold — resignation as Head Softball Coach

Barbara Wheeler — resignation as High School Custodian

Brenda Becker, Troy Osterhaus and Dave Hoeger were approved as the District Level | Investigators for the 2021-
2022 school year.

The Board approved filing the application to the SBRC for Modified Allowable Growth for negative 2020-2021
Special Education balance in the amount of $160,911.76.

John Zietlow was appointed to the Delaware County Conference Board.

The Board approved the out-of-state travel request of Ms. Lau to attend the World Dairy Expo in Madison,
Wisconsin on September 28,

Fund raising activities for the 2021-2022 school year were approved.
The October board meeting will be held at Johnston.

The annual IASB Convention is currently scheduled for November 17-18™. The Board will need to appoint a
representative to the Delegate Assembly.

At 6:25 p.m. in a motion by Feldmann, seconded by Huber the Board entered into a closed session pursuant to
Chapter 21.5(1)(i) of the Code of lowa for the purpose of discussing evaluation of employees not covered by a
collective bargaining agreement. A roll call vote was answered as follows: Feldmann, Huber, Kunde, Zietlow; all
ayes. Carried.

At 6:41 p.m. the Board entered into open session.

The meeting adjourned at 6:42 p.m.



